Class Conduct:
Please respect the following rules:
· Be in your seat and ready to work when the bell rings.
· Follow hygiene protocols: Wear your mask properly, maintain social distance, and keep your hands clean.
· Bring materials (books, devices, etc.) to every class.
· Stay in the room during the first and last 10 minutes of class.  Request permission to leave the room at other times.
· Listen while the teacher or another student is speaking.  Raise your hand to participate in class discussion.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Refrain from eating in class. You may drink Water in class.  Please make sure it is in a sealable bottle. 
· Take care of school property, and leave other people’s materials alone.
· Do your own work independently, unless I give permission to collaborate with a peer.   The school policy for plagiarism (presenting another person’s work as your own -- whether it is word for word or paraphrased) is a zero for both the student who uses another person’s work and the student who provides it. If you need help, ask me in class, or come to visit during your recess.
· Put away your phone during class, and electronic devices should be used only for appropriate academic purposes. 

We will adhere to all school policies regarding attendance, lateness, dismissal from class, and plagiarism. 

